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September Prayer Letter 

  Baptisms: 

 

                                                           Pastors Camp: 

    

 

       Family Update:  

 

    Prayer requests: 

- Pray for our family to stay safe and healthy  

-Pray for those who were baptized as they continue to grow 

-Pray for the teen camp we will be having next month 

-Pray for guidance as I seek Gods will in where I will be starting a     

new church  
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 I had the privilege of baptizing 5 people 

from the church in Zagtouli.  Most of whom I 

was able to personally lead to the Lord.  It is 

amazing to see as they are growing in their faith.  

Please pray that we are able to continue to see 

people reached with the gospel, baptized, and 

discipled to maturity.   Pray for Assita, 

Patricia, Edward, Daniel, and Pascaline as 

they continue their walk with the Lord. 

   Parker turned 2 years old on August 

11th.  He is growing so fast it's hard to believe.  

He has started to talk and he is already 

speaking in both French and English.  He loves 

animals and running around outside.  Anytime 

I leave the house he comes running with his 

shoes in his hand hoping to come.   Eden is 

also doing well, she is now 9 months old and 

has started really moving and growing in the 

last month.  She will be crawling soon and is 

very healthy.  Thank you for praying for the 

health and safety of our family.  

 In August Missionary Keith 

Shumaker hosted his pastor camp for the 

men sent out of his ministry.  There were 12 

different pastors from across the country 

came together to share how God is 

working in their perspective ministries.  I 

was encouraged to see how God is using 

these men.  But it also made me realize how 

much work is left to do.  Pray the Lord of the 

harvest to send forth more laborers. 


